
SAUDI ARABIA IS NOW AFFILIATED TO WBPF AND ABBF WITH IMMEDIATE EFFECT 
 

 
 

The Saudi Arabian Bodybuilding Federation has been officially accepted as a 
member at the Congress in Chiang Mai, Kingdom of Thailand. 51 nations 
approved the membership of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia. 
 
Mr. Mohammed Alzahrani, the Secretary-General of the federation was 
pleased to hear this good news and he assured that he will participate in all our 
Asian, World and other invitational competition as of next year (2019).  
 
We warmly welcome Saudi Arabia into the great family of WBPF. 
 
 
 

 
 

 


